
Across the state, law enforcement agencies have amassed considerable stockpiles of militarized weapons and equipment. These 
weapons of war have little or no functional use in local law enforcement. This militarization of police has created distrust in our 
communities and has lead to disproportionate uses of force, and community presence, by enforcement agencies. It's about time the 
people of Oregon have oversight over the tools their enforcement agencies utilize. 


